
Laurie Hodson wy

From: S. Berry [shirley-berry@att.net]
Sent: Saturday, December 15, 2012 1:06 AM

To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: Re: Authorization

Hello Laurie , Everything's good with me!!! Thanks Shirley Berry

--- On Fri, 12/14/12, Laurie Hodson <laurie _hodson@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

From: Laurie Hodson <laurie _hodson(@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Authorization
To: "'shirley-berry@att.net" <shirley-berry(@att.net>
Date: Friday, December 14, 2012, 1:12 PM

Dear Shirley,

An application for a building permit to build a house (shell) has been received by the Columbia County

Building Department. Your name appears on the deed along with Frank Burrows on parcel ID # 03816-406.

Before we can issue the permit your authorization is also required.

Please reply to this email for a permit to be issued.

Thank you,

Columbia County Building & Zoning Department

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21,

Lake City, FL 32055


